
 
   September 16, 2021    

 

2021 Rapid Response, Legislative, and Policy 
Conference Is Going Virtual! 

 

After thoughtful consideration, we have come to the difficult decision to postpone the in-person 2021 Rapid 
Response, Legislative, and Policy Conference. The increased COVID-19 infection rates in Washington, 
D.C., and across the country, as well as our inability to access Capitol Hill and lobby our legislators, 
ultimately led us to this challenging conclusion. Our members’ health and safety is our top priority, and we 
cannot guarantee that in the current conditions. 
 

We understand the critical need to re-engage our activists and strengthen the Rapid Response program 
throughout our union, which is why are taking our conference virtual. Please stay tuned in the coming 
weeks for details and new dates for our virtual conference! 
 

 
 

• To cancel your hotel reservations, please click HERE, or call (877)803-7534.  
 

• If you booked air travel through Professional Travel, please call (877)499-1149 and select option 
#4. Let them know you are a participant in the 2021 Rapid Response and Legislative Conference, 
code 1121RRLUSW, calling to cancel your air travel.   

 

• All registration fees will be refunded to your local.  
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